
MEETING TOGETHER 
People to Contact 

Sunday 

Young Church    10:00 Rick Price        

Great Heights    20:15      Phil and Jacqui Sarbutts  

       Tuesday 

CAMEO (Social group for the elderly) 10.00 Margaret Clarke            

Banner Making    14:00 Sue Jacklin        

Rock Solid (fortnightly during term time)  19.15 John Harrington           

Contact (Monthly)    15.00 George Lea       

Tues Evening  Reflective Worship  19.00 Kathryn Price       

Wednesday 
Wednesday Worship   10.30 Liz Parkinson        

Toddlers  (Term Time)   10:45 Emma Coe        

Friendly Food (Term Time)   12:15 Hazel Crummett        

The Singers    18:45 Christine Watson        

Thursday 

Baby Chat (Term Time)   10.30 Emma Coe        

Network (September – Easter)  14:30 Margaret Pattie        

Scouts     19:15 David Heatley        

Friday 

Tiddlywinks (2nd and 4th in the month term time) 10.30 Emma Coe        

Beavers (6-8 years)   (Parish Rooms)  18.30 Jacquie Metcalfe        

Cub Scouts (Woods Lane Guide HQ)  18:30 Neil Kidd                

Focus (last Friday of each month)  19.30 Val Pickwell  

Explorers     7.30 Mike Fields                 

Saturday 

Men’s Breakfast (Monthly)   8.30 John Harrington        

Playgroup  (Weekdays, Term Time )                  9:15         Christine Watson          
 

Activity bags are available for children to use during services. (see a steward for assistance) 
An INDUCTION LOOP is provided for the benefit of hearing aid users. Please note the Communion Wine we 

use is non-alcoholic. Please let one of the Stewards know prior to the start of the Service if you require Gluten,  

wheat and dairy-free wafers for communion    

Christian children’s books are available to loan from Emma Coe.  

Large print bibles and hymn books  

are available, please ask a steward. 
 

The Notices are published on the web (at www.chmc.org.uk).  

Any personal contact information (phone numbers, email addresses, etc) will be  

omitted from the website unless it is explicitly stated that they should be left in. To book a room phone 

the office or go onto http://mid.as/chmc/request where you can click onto the date 

you want to book using the calendar to the left of the page. 
   

Listen again!  If you missed last week’s services (or want to listen again) they are both 

available on the church web site (Go to “Missed a Service” “Listen Again”) 
 

Cheadle Hulme 

Methodist Church 
Church Office                        0161 485 1605  

 Monday-Friday 9:30am – 3pm 

Website:   www.chmc.org.uk 
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th
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A Prayer as you Prepare for Worship 

Give us love, O God in our thinking and our speaking; love in all our doings and love in 

the hidden places of our souls. Help us to love our neighbours; show us how to love those 

we find it hard to bear and and those who find it hard to bear us. Reveal your love in our 

joys and our sorrows now and for ever. Amen 

 

We pray for David Warrington as he leads our worship and for  Richard Spurr as he leads 

the music. We pray for Messy church as they celebrate the last session and for all the 

churches as they join together for this evening’s worship.   

 

We also pray for Bob Bartindale as he leads worship at Bramhall   

 

 

 

 

Sunday 18
th

 January 

18
th

 – 25
th

 January Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 

10am   Pulpit Exchange when our worship will be lead by David Warrington from 

Grove Lane Baptist Church.  Richard Spurr will lead the music.  There 

will be no Reflect today 

4 - 6 pm  Messy Church Celebration of the 6
th

 Birthday with friends from the 

Message Trust. (see separate notice) 

6.30pm Churches Together Service at All Saints Church 
 
 

http://mid.as/chmc/request
http://www.chmc.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Funeral 

The funeral of Tony Brooke  will be held on Friday 23
rd

 January at 2pm in CHMC.  We 

remember Joyce and other family members in our prayers.  
 

TODAY  

You are invited 

Please come and celebrate the 70
th

 birthday of Sue Bethwaite today with a piece of cake 

with your tea or coffee.  Congratulations Sue. 

 

Celebration Party. 

You are all invited to help us celebrate 6 years of Messy Church on Sunday 18th Jan 4-6 

pm. There will be the usual mixture of crafts, activities, worship and food. We are also 

very excited to have friends from the Message Trust coming to help with the worship and 

to teach us all some breakdancing! This will be our last Messy Church for the foreseeable 

future so please do come and join in the fun. If you can help by making a dessert for this 

event we would be really grateful. For more details see Emma or any of the Messy Church 

Team. 

 

THIS WEEK (Details of all groups can be found in the magazine) 

Times and Contact details of regular groups are listed on the back of the notices 
 

CAMEO Meets on Tuesday 10am – 2.15pm 
 

Contact Group  
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 20

th
 January at 3pm to hear a popular visitor, Mrs 

Janet Bradshaw, speak on an interesting topic “Sweet Memories”.  All are welcome. 
 

Friendly Food  

On Wednesdays at 12.15pm   The hot meal costs £3 ( £1 for children) Do come along 

and enjoy a good meal and a time with others. 
 

Network 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday 22nd January – “The amazing story of Aspirin” by 

Mike Dascombe 
 

Messy Drinks - Last Orders. 

As Messy Church comes to a close we shall be calling time on Messy Drinks for the now. 

Friday 16th will therefore be the last chance for you to join us for a drink and chat. As the 

Cheadle Hulme pub is closed we will meeting in the John Millington from 8pm. For more 

information contact Phil Sarbutts by email or phone. 
 

Taste 

Starting on 1st February we're trying something new… "Taste" will be an informal service 

on the first and third Sundays of the month, running alongside our existing morning 

worship. It’s a service for everyone, not only families and children, and not just grown-

ups. Including videos, songs, discussions and maybe the odd silly game, Taste will be an 

interactive, relaxed, challenging and exciting opportunity to explore God’s word and 

worship together. Join us from 9:30am for drinks and toast, and we’ll start the service at 

around 10am, lasting for about 45 minutes. 
 

World and Neighbourhood Action 

Shaker Aamer, arrested in Afghanistan in 2001 and in Guantanamo prison since February 

2002, is the last UK resident in that prison.  He has never been charged, tried or convicted 

of any crime. He suffers from many ailments and is not receiving adequate medical 

treatment. There is a petition on the Amnesty International home page at 

http://www.amnesty.org.uk/ calling for his release.Please sign it. 
 

Date for your diary Annual Church Meeting Sunday 1
st
 March 

 

A Weekend in Warwickshire, to include Stratford-upon-Avon and Warwick Castle, is 

planned for June 5th - 8th. Accommodation will be three nights bed, breakfast, and 

evening meal, in a luxury hotel. Transport is by luxury coach. If you are interested in this 

trip, contact Jeff Tuck (Bramhall Methodist Church) on 07749715782 or email 

jefftuck@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Join us for Worship and Prayer this week 

 

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship  

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship  at 7pm – 7.30pm in the Sanctuary 
 

Wednesday Worship 

When the  group meets for a time of worship, prayer and fellowship in room 1 and 

this will be every Wednesday at 10.30am.  All are welcome to join us. 

. 

Prayer 
If you'd like the opportunity to share your joys or concerns in prayer with someone, 

a member of the Prayer Team will be in the Prayer Space at the back of the church 

after the morning service.  Alternatively, speak to the Minister/ Preacher, the 

Pastoral Worker or a Church Steward. Prayer Web requests may be sent to Colin & 

Kathryn Taylor 419 9317 or taywing4@hotmail.com 

 

Open Church 

Usually the Church is open 9.30am – 3pm Mon – Fri for your own prayer, a 

reflective time and space to come worshipfully and peacefully before God.  If you 

wish someone to meet with you for prayer please contact the church office  

0161 485 1605. Please feel able to use the prayer resources available in the basket  
 

Sunday 25th January 

10am    Philip Peacock will lead our morning worship and The Singers will lead the 

music. Helen Harrington will lead Reflect 

6.30pm Philip Peacock and Kieran Metcalfe will lead our worship with Holy 

Communion and prayers for Healing The Band will lead the music. 

http://www.amnesty.org.uk/
javascript:top.opencompose('jefftuck@hotmail.co.uk','','','')
mailto:taywing4@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Carbon Offset Fund   

In Feb 2009 it was agreed to set up a ‘Carbon Offset Fund’ to enable those who wish to 

‘offset’ their carbon emissions incurred through travel to do so at church.  The fund is 

used to support projects which are set out in CHMC’s 10-year plan aimed at reducing the 

church’s carbon footprint; this includes draught exclusion, roof insulation, cavity wall 

insulation, double glazing and light sensors. 

Suggestions for contributing to the fund:- 

Air travel outside Europe - £12 per person (one way) 

Air travel within Europe - £7 per person (one way) 

Car Travel - £3 per thousand miles (per car) 

Envelopes are available near the pigeon holes, if you pay tax, you may wish to gift aid 

your contribution. Thank you, projects already completed are making a big difference to 

our carbon footprint. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR NEW DIARIES! 

 

Horizons Fundraising events 

 

Please see magazine and notice boards for details 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Churches Together in Cheadle Hulme 

18th – 25th January  

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
* Sunday 18th January beginning of Week Of Prayer for Christian Unity  

At 10am the preacher at CHMC will be Rev David Warrington  

from Grove Lane Baptist Church.  

At 6.30pm at All Saints - Joint Service  

with Father Chris McCurry preaching.   

*Friday 23rd January at 7.30pm at Grove Lane Baptist Church 

 “Sharing our Music”.   This year’s topic is “The Psalms” and each 

 church has been asked to  offer hymn suggestions or choral pieces. 

* Monday 26th January at 7.00pm at St Andrew's CTCH Business Meeting  

(not on 12th Jan as previously advertised). 

Advanced notice – Lent Lunch at CHMC Sat 14th March 

 
 

Buffet Meal at the Rainbow Restaurant  
which is situated opposite the car park, Cheadle Hulme Precinct. 

7pm onwards   

Thursday 19th February    

Ticket price, adults £16, children under six go free! children six 

to fourteen £8  

available from the church office 

 
 

The Laurence Singers  

Saturday 7
th

 March 2015 7.30pm 

Singers offering a broad repertoire of music ranging from sacred 

choral music right through to folk songs, spirituals and ‘songs 

from the shows’. 

There will be an interval with refreshments 

Tickets £8 each, available from the church office, 0161 485 1605  

or Paul Reddy’s Home Group members.  

 

 

Horizons Fund Coffee Morning and  

Art and Craft Exhibition 

Sat 21
st
 February 10am – 12noon 

Do you have hidden talents? If you have art and craft work you 

wish to display or offer for sale at this Coffee Morning please 

have a word with  

Peter Crummett or Val Pickwell 

 
 



 


